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August 12, 2010

South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary Club
John LoBosco, President

21 Fessenden Road

Cape Elizabeth ME 04107

Dear Members of the South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary Club:

On behalf of the City of South Portland, | would like to thank you for your donation
of $110.00 for the Bug Light Fund.

This generous donation is greatly appreciated and will be used as needed at Bug
Light to maintain this historic landmark.

Sincerely,

A

ames H. Gailey

City M
ity Manager Mﬂ”%
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